
 
 
 
TO:  Dr. Gearl Loden  
FROM: Julie Weaver 
RE:  Donations 
DATE:  May 9, 2017 
 

The following donations have been presented to the Tupelo Public 
School District.  At this time, we request that the Tupelo Public 
School District Board of Trustees acknowledge and accept these 
donations on behalf of the schools listed below.   
 
 

Donation # 2016-2017 – 053 
Description: $10 
Given By:  Earnest, Tyson & Prentiss    
Purpose: T-Wave Club for Special Olympics   
Site:   THS     
Presented By: Tammy Wheeler 
 
 

Donation # 2016-2017 – 054 
Description:  $500     
Given By:  Chilly Willy    
Purpose: T-Wave Club for Mrs. Noe’s Club/Class 
Site:   THS      
Presented By: Tammy Wheeler 
 
 

Donation # 2016-2017 – 055 
Description: $500 (soil and garden supplies) 
Given By:  Modern Woodmen of America  
Purpose: Growing Gardens Project 
Site:   Lawhon     
Presented By: Ryan Curry 
 
 


